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West Seneca School District announces Dr. Lisa Krueger as the next              
 Superintendent of the West Seneca Schools. 

 
The West Seneca School Board is pleased to announce and welcome Dr. Lisa Krueger as the next 
Superintendent of the West Seneca School District. Dr. Krueger was appointed at a specially 
scheduled meeting of the Board of Education on Monday, April 15, 2024. 
 
Dr. Krueger currently serves as the Superintendent of the Newfane Central School District.           
Dr. Krueger launched her career in education in 2001 as an elementary teacher in the Lancaster 
School District before joining the Orchard Park Schools as the Principal of Eggert Road Elementary 
School in 2004.  She led Eggert Road for eight years prior to her appointment as Orchard Park’s 
Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum, Instruction and Pupil Services in 2012.  Dr. Krueger served 
in that role until last spring when she was appointed to her current position in Newfane.  
 
Dr. Krueger earned credentials as a teacher of Elementary and Mathematics Education at the State 
University College at Buffalo and Master of Science degrees from Buffalo State in Reading 
Education and Educational Leadership from Canisius College.  Dr. Krueger was awarded her Doctor 
of Education from D’Youville University in May 2010. 
 
Dr. Krueger is very excited to begin her entry process and begin the work required to help the 
District build upon an already strong foundation.  “I am truly honored to be leading the West Seneca 
Central School District and am excited to work with the Board of Education, faculty, staff, students, 
parents, and the community to collaboratively solve the challenges that lie ahead while enhancing 
the educational opportunities for our students. I am grateful to the Board for their thorough process, 
and look forward to working with Dr. Rabey, the Board, and our leadership team to ensure a smooth 
transition.” 
 
Board President Elizabeth Gates is excited about the opportunities Dr. Krueger’s appointment offers 
for the West Seneca community.   “The Board is delighted to welcome Dr. Krueger to West Seneca 
as our new Superintendent. She brings a wealth of experience, a strong vision of effective 
schooling, and a passion for building relationships with students, staff, and the school community. 
Her knowledge and background will help us strengthen and enhance the great work taking place in 
our schools today.” 
 



The Board of Education selected Dr. Krueger after a thorough and rigorous selection process 
culminating in the interview of three finalists last month.   Mrs. Gates stated, “The Board was very 
pleased with the quality of candidates we considered during the process and impressed with the 
knowledge, passion, and commitment they brought to the search process.  In the end, their talents 
and achievements made the final decision quite difficult. We are proud of the process that we put 
into place to make this critical decision and feel that we have a great leader to help us move the 
district forward.” 
 
Dr. Krueger is set to assume her duties as Superintendent on July 1, 2024.  


